
 
 

Howard Dean Andrews  
 

Dean Andrews was born in Childress Texas and graduated from Childress 
High School.  Dean is a graduate of Cisco Junior College and received his 
B.S. and M.Ed. from West Texas State University.  He received his 
Administrative Certification from Texas Tech University and his Ed.D. from 
California Coast University.  
 
Dr. Andrews began his teaching and coaching career in Ropesville, Texas.  
He served as a teacher coach in Tahoka before becoming a school 
administrator.  Dr. Andrews served as an elementary school principal in 
Tahoka and then as a junior high/high school principal in Larenzo.  Dr. 
Andrews has spent the last 34 years as a school superintendent in Lorenzo, 
Plains, Mexia, and Liberty Hill.   
 
He became superintendent of Liberty Hill ISD on January 1, 1999 and 
served until September 1, 2008.  The Liberty Hill district grew from 1,129 
students to 2,446 during his tenure.  During the years as school 
superintendent, Dr. Andrews was responsible for budget planning, and 
expenditure oversight, personnel approval, day to day operations, academic 
success, construction of more than 40 projects, safety, and long range 
planning to meet the academic needs of the various communities in which he 
served.  
 
Dean and his wife Lorelei are members of Georgetown First Baptist Church 
where he serves as a Deacon and has been on the Personnel Committee.  
Dean is also a member of the Liberty Hill Noon Lion's Club.  
 
Dean and Lorelei are the proud parents of three children and three 
grandchildren.  
 
 


